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Dear committee members,  
 
Thanks for the opportunity to make a comment about the stadium plans unveiled by the 
NSW state government.  
 
I think development that is well considered and transparent and reflects the needs of the 
community is positive. I think development that makes sense to the majority of the public 
and makes sense in relation to financial outlay is positive.  
 
The NSW government has failed to convince the majority of the electorate that we need 
the stadium redevelopment, that it's a wise way to spend public money, that the stadium 
plan focuses on the right part of the city. Overall, once again, this government has failed 
in its job.  
 
Just look at the opinion polls. None agree with this government's decision on the 
stadiums.  
 
Of course, Sydney and NSW deserve good quality venues and the ability to enjoy sport 
or events in well built infrastructure.  
However, the only thing this government has done or appears to have done, is to pander 
to powerful groups and individuals and NOT listened to the public.  
 
Back to the drawing board. Or this will contribute to the demise of the Berejiklian 
government which is on the nose all over Sydney for its poor or rushed planning 
decisions. 


